Mayor and Council

c/o Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way

Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

SECTION 2
COUNCIL CORRESPONDENCE
City Manager
Deputy City Manager
Dir. Planning & Building
Social Planning Committee (April 6)

To Mayor and Council,

Our family living in the Taylor Park Elementary school catchment area would like to tell you and council member the lack of child care for school aged children through this mail. Families in this area are seriously suffering this problem. We are calling on you as the Mayor and Council of this city to assist us in solving this problem.

I became of below news from a meeting held on the mid of February at BCCS (Burnaby Children's Centres Society) While society has a plan to expand a service for school aged children. The officials of Elementary school have stated that there is no space on the grounds or in the building. However, in the fact, there is a small land between Burnaby Children's Centres Society and the Taylor Park Elementary school. We ask that you work with society to make this land available for a portable or a building to provide this care.

As this is a very timely situation, we ask that you address this issue as quickly as possible.

Sincerely,

Emails Address

Phone #: 778-858-0853 / 778-881-9202

So Yeon Kim

#16 - 6670 Rumble Street Burnaby, BC V5E 4L4